
To all hospital patients 

Notice: The procedure regarding visitation hours changes from May 13th (Mon.) 

 

When visiting patients, please pay attention to the following and adhere to the 

rules about time. ※ Making an appointment for visitation is unnecessary. 

 

○Visitation hours are from 14:00 to 19:00 every day (reception closes at 18:30). 

One visit per day, for up to 30 minutes, by up to two people is allowed. 

※ However, visits by non-family members may be denied.  
 

○ Upon visitation, you must go to the reception desk. 
When you arrive at the hospital, go to the reception desk on the first floor of 

Ward C and fill out a reception slip. Please wear the visitation permit that you 

are given at reception around your neck. ※  Please return the visitation 

permit upon leaving.  

※ Please understand that we cannot accommodate you outside reception hours.  
 

Visitation is permitted under the following conditions: 

1. On visitation day, you are not unwell. 

2. On visitation day, there is nobody in your family with coronavirus or 

influenza. 

 

Requests regarding visitation: 

 Visitation takes place within 30 minutes in the patient’s room only. 

 Please refrain from visiting patients of elementary school age and under (In 

principle, from junior high school age and above). 

 Please sanitize your hands upon entering and leaving the hospital and the 

rooms. 

 Please wear a mask at all times. 

 Please do not eat or drink during the visitation. 

 You may have to wait a while when it’s crowded. 

 If you have Coronavirus symptoms or find that you are infected within 3 days 

after your visit, please inform the ward’s staff station. 

 If you would like to arrange an on-line visitation, please enquire at the ward’s 

staff station.  


